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April 14, 1999

Dear Mr. Takagi,

With reference to your Circular No. C. SCIT 2432/01 dated March 5, 1999 we express our
thanks for your kind invitation for our experts to participate in the Task Force on preparation
of a draft technical standard for electronic filing. At the present time we have no technicians
having appropriate experience in the subject area.

The EAPO will try to follow the WIPO recommendations in this field.

I am looking forward for further cooperation.

Sincerely yours,

Kh. F. Fayazov,

Vice-President of the Eurasian Patent Organization


